
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release          March 3, 2023 
 

MCTXSheriff Attempts to Locate Stolen Grand Design Travel Trailer  
  
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to locate a stolen 2021 Grand Design Reflection 
travel trailer. The camper was stolen on March 1, 2023, at about 7:30 pm from a business location in the 
Tomball area. The camper is white with dark patterns on the sides and has the following ID numbers: VIN 
#573TR372XM3332777 and Texas License Plate #B550773. The suspect left the location in what appears 
to be a light-colored Ford F-250 or F-350. The driver of a second vehicle, possibly a light-colored Dodge 
Ram with dark wheels, is believed to have assisted in the theft of the travel trailer. The Dodge Ram has a 
passenger-side brake light out.   
  
If anyone has information on these suspect vehicles or the stolen camper, please contact the Montgomery 
County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or call Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867).  
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